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In a just world, safety would never take a back seat to profit. However, there are 

many examples that we can point to where the inverse has taken place. We demand 

safety not only for those receiving care but for the incredibly hard-working individuals 

who are tasked with delivering care to those in need. These nurses are asking for the 

bare minimum, to be provided adequate staffing to effectively and safely care for their 

patients. Why stand in the way of safety? Why subject nurses who already have 

incredibly demanding jobs to these unsafe practices? 


